
         
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Stormont House School Matters 
 

Our vision 
Achievement for all in a unique world-class school 

Stormont House School, Downs Park Road, London E5 8NP. Tel No (020) 8985 4245 
Website: www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk  Email: info@stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk 

 

Healthy Eating Week   
Stormont House School staff and students have really enjoyed celebrating Healthy Eating Week over the 
past few days. They have engaged in bike smoothie competitions, physical activities (including a staff versus 
students football match) and food bingo. Everyone had great fun making fruit kebabs, summer salads and 
veggie omelettes. All of the fruit eaten over the past few days was picked by the students from Stormont’s 
fresh produce that is planted and tended from seed to plant by our students in their gardening sessions.  

 

 
 

Ocean Maths Workshops - Tuesday 26 June 2018 @ 9.30am 
Parents and Carers from Year 7 please come along and join 7M and 7D in the Ocean Maths Workshop, a fun 
and interactive session about time. Ms Driver and Ms Matthews will be presenting activities that can be 
undertaken at home by parents / carers to support the teaching of time.  

   

 

 

Eid Mubarak  
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Term Dates for your Diary 

 
 

Year 11 Record of Achievement Thursday 21/06/18 - 1.15pm start 

Year 12 Leavers Event Friday 22/06/18 - 1.30pm start 

Year 10 France Residential 02/07/18 to 06/07/18 

Year 6 Transition Day Thursday 05/07/18 

Lanya Junior High (Taiwan) Visiting Stormont House School 10/07/18 to 13/07/18 

Reward Outing Day for Year 7-10 Thursday 19/07/18 

Last Day of Summer Term - School closes @ 1.20pm Friday 20/07/18 

 

Hackney HIT Squad and Short Breaks 
Summer Event 
Find out more about this event by contacting:  
Email: Huh-tr.hitsquad@nhs.net 
Telephone: 0207 014 7025 

 

 
 

We are working hard in lessons to improve our learning using SOLO Taxonomy. Please ask 
your child:  What new ideas did you talk about in class this week? 

 

London Youth Games - Swimming 
Competition 

On Wednesday 6 June Stormont House sent a team 
of students to join the Hackney squad who were 
competing at Beckenham Spa in the London Youth 
Games Swimming Competition. Mr Buraimoh 
accompanied Beth (Yr 12) / Victoria (Yr 11) / Marco 
(Yr 11) / Sunny (Yr 9) and Zak (Yr 8) he was really 
impressed by the effort that the students put into 
their events. All of the students did really well in 
their races, Zak achieved fourth place in his race, 
this was the first time that Zak had competed for 
the school. The Hackney team came fifth. Well done 
everyone who took part representing Hackney 
borough. 
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